NRM Petroleum Corporation 915,/684-7871
900 Building of the Southwest, Midland, Texas 79701

February 25, 1976

RECEIVED
Mr. W. A. Gressett

0i1 Conservation Commission FEB 27 1976
State of New Mexico

P. 0. Drawer DD C.
Artesia, New Mexico 88210 meéf'nrncs

Re: Golden Federal
#1-D, 33-20-30
Eddy County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Gressett:

In response to your letter requesting additional information on the
referenced well, and our expected timing for completion of testing, please be
advised that we are currently preparing to run a four-point test on the well.

The well has been flowing very erratically since completion and we
have been attempting to determine whether or not the well will sustain a com-
mercial flow rate. We are now producing about 80 BWPD, 26 BCPD and 440 MCFD
on a 14/64" choke with 500 pounds flowing tubing pressure. After testing on
several chokes, it appears that the well will flow at this rate and keep the
water unloaded.

We have not as yet signed a contract to sell the gas but are negotiat-
ing with several purchasers.

We should four-point the well on Friday and leave it shut in until
we get a connection. Therefore, we will not need any additional testing allow-
able other than the 1,000 barrels recently requested.

We appreciate your consideration of our request for the additional
testing allowable and trust that this adequately answers your questions.

Enclosed for your information are copies of our electric logs run on
the referenced well.

If you need any additional information, please give me a call.
Very truly yours,
NRM PETROLEUM CORPORATION
D. G. Griffin, Vice President
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